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Braefoot Road Storm Drain Upgrades
Construction Update - September 1, 2022

What’s happening? Project Timeline (Update)

Saanich is undertaking a storm drain upgrade project Construction started in early July and will continue
on Braefoot Road from Scoular Place to Wende through late September.
Road. The scope of the work includes the replace-
ment of the existing storm drain pipes, services con-
nections, manholes, and catch basins.
Project Location

Why are we doing this?

The replacement of underground infrastructure such
as sewer, drain, and water pipes is an ongoing part of
Saanich’s infrastructure rehabilitation program. The
wood stave storm drain is aging and is due for re-
placement.

Construction Impacts

During construction, work will take place Monday to
Friday between 8:00am and 4:30pm. Braefoot Road
will be closed between Wende Road and Scoular
Place. Vehicle Access will be restricted to local traffic
only. Traffic control personnel and signage will help
direct vehicles, cyclists, and pedestrians through and
around the work area. On-street parking will be lim-
ited.

Should construction require driveway access re-
strictions, Public Works will notify residents in ad-
vance.

Saanich will maintain garbage and recycling services
for the project’s duration.

Visit www.saanich.ca to keep up to date on project progress.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Engineering at 250-475-5575 and ask for Peter
Kelly or Public Works Administration at 250-475-5599.

Thank you for your patience as we continue to work on this project.

Find us online facebook.com/Saanich.bc or twitter.com/saanich
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Cette lettre contient de I'information importante con-
cernant un projet dans votre communauté. Si vous
n’étes pas en mesure de lire la lettre, demandez a
ce que quelgu’un vous la traduise ou rendez-vous
sur le site a saanich.ca. Merci.
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Esta carta contiene informacion importante sobre
un proyecto en su comunidad. Si no le es posible
leer esta carta, por favor pida a alguien que la tra-
duzca para usted o visite saanich.ca. Gracias.

Visit www.saanich.ca to keep up to date on project progress.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Engineering at 250-475-5575 and ask for Jameson
Mtanga or Public Works Administration at 250-475-5599.

Thank you for your patience as we continue to work on this project.

Find us online facebook.com/Saanich.bc or twitter.com/saanich




